
 
December 22, 2015 

IRC Study Group 

The Rocky Mountain Chapter of NIRI is proud to support candidates for the first-ever IR certification, the Investor Relations 
Charter (IRC). In preparation for the March 2016 exam window, we will be hosting weekly, informal study groups in the DTC 
(Thursdays) and Downtown (Fridays) starting in January for those wishing to gather with other IROs to discuss the exam 
reference book, “The Body of Knowledge.” Breakfast will be provided – just bring your book and ideas to share!   

If you are interested in participating in a study group, please contact Kathleen Marvin for details: kathleen.marvin@csgi.com  

NIRI’s IRC Program not only establishes a framework for what defines the profession of investor relations, it also provides IR 
practitioners the opportunity to demonstrate their knowledge, their expertise, and their commitment to answering to the high 
standards required within the profession. To learn more about the IRC and the upcoming exam, please visit the NIRI for 
more information:  https://www.niri.org/certification  

All the best to those taking the exam! 
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